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Dear Parent / Carer 

I am writing to inform you that KS3 students (years 7, 8 and 9) will be working from 

home on the morning of Thursday 2nd May. They will come to school at 12:20pm for 

a 12:25pm start.  Students will need to access Sparx Reader or Sparx Maths. Please 

contact school if you need support with this.  

This is due to the volume of staff who will be at the funeral of a friend and colleague. 

This is an unprecedented situation and I have taken advice and guidance from our 

Chair and Vice Chair of Governors before taking this unusual step.  

Years 10 and 11 will be in as normal all day. 

Thank you to all who have already expressed your condolences at this time when 

we are mourning the loss of three colleagues and friends in a very short space of 

time. 

Please contact my PA should you wish to discuss this in more detail - 

goxley@firvale.com or if you have any questions. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Rachel Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need a translator to understand this please call the school on 01142439391 

" 01142439391إذا كنت بحاجة إلى مترجم لفهم ذلك ، يرجى الاتصال بالمدرسة  . 

Te tumenge kampola interpretos hoj te rozuminen feder ta vicinen pre kada cislos  01142439391 

 

Sparx Reader log in Sparx Maths log in 

mailto:goxley@firvale.com

